
The High Desert Village picnic featured not only tasty fare
off of the grill, but an opportunity for members to satisfy
another hunger – fellowship and conversation. After two
years of pandemic lock-down and social isolation, the
picnic proved to be the perfect place to meet and get to
know other Villagers.

A special thanks to the Good Times Team for organizing
the event, and to long-time HDV member Bambi Curtis
for obtaining her community’s gazebo as the setting. The
smiling faces, laughter and enthusiastic conversation
were a testament to the success of the gathering.

Watch the Events page on the HDV website and the
Village Life newsletter for more opportunities to meet and
greet your fellow Villagers.


